
  

CITY OF ROGUE RIVER 
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
CITY ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
The City of Rogue River (City) is requesting Proposals for the purpose of selecting an 
engineering consultant (Consultant) to provide City Engineer of Record Services. 
The City’s selection will be conducted using the Qualification Based Selection (QBS) 
process.  Selection will be an evaluation of the Proposals submitted in response to this 
Request for Proposals (RFP).  At the City’s discretion, a select number of consultants 
may be invited to make oral presentations to the selection team.  Notice of the 
Consultants selected for oral presentation (if any) will be provided to all Consultants 
who submitted a Proposal. 
The deadline for submission of the Proposal in response to this RFP is Wednesday, 
August 9, 2023, before 5:00 pm local time.  The RFP submittals should be directed to 
the following: 

City of Rogue River  
Attn:  Ryan Nolan, City Administrator 

PO Box 1137 Rogue River, Oregon 
Rogue River, Oregon 97537 

For information regarding this RFP, contact the City of Rogue River at 133 Broadway 
Street by calling Ryan Nolan at 541.582.4401 or visit the City’s website at 
www.cityofrogueriver.org. 
 

http://www.cityofrogueriver.org/

